Good afternoon,
I hope everyone has had a good week.
No strike
It has confirmed that there will be no strike action next Thursday, 19th February, so school will be open to the children after the holiday and in-service day as normal next week, on Thursday and Friday.
Share the Learning
It was lovely to see so many of you here yesterday afternoon for some time in your child’s class.  From what I saw you were all put to work helping with activities and the atmosphere in classes was lovely.  The children love being able to show you, or another family member, what they are doing in class.
Parents Evening
Parent Portal is open for booking parents evening appointments (except P1b) for Thursday 6th March.  I know a few people have had problems booking appointments and I have passed your queries on to the clerical staff if you have emailed me.  If anyone cannot get an appointment booked, please give the office a call and speak to Mrs Kenny or Mrs Campbell and they will be able to help you out.
Masterclasses
This afternoon is our second session of 4 of this term’s masterclasses.  They have gone very well so far.
In P1-3 the children had the choice of bracelet making, Lego, block play, art, yoga or ICT.  In P4-7 the children had the choice of running, Lego, chess, sewing, fashion project, Kapla or bracelet making.  Nearly everyone got their first choice and the children are enjoying working with different children and adults.
One of our parents is running one of the masterclasses with a member of staff from the school with them, so if anyone would like to help out next term please let me know.
I hope everyone has a lovely long weekend, if you have the extra days off.
Best wishes
Caroline

Question of the Week
Our question of the week this week is more of a statement:
‘Love is…?’
In assembly today we are discussing all different types of love and how we can show love, or how we know we are loved, with a focus on loving ourselves.
I am also posing the question: ‘if you met you, would you like you?’, which might be an interesting question to chat about at home.  
I had never heard of that question before until last year, when one of the teachers blew me away, on the last day of the school year, by telling/asking me it and my first reactions to the question have stayed with me.
I won’t do a Friday email next week as the children are only in for 2 days but that may give you a lot of chat until the following Friday!
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